
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14-09-2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are excited to announce the launch of our new school website: www.stjosephspsederney.com 

This will be a valuable portal, as we move forward, in enhancing communication within the entire 

school community and especially between home and school in these challenging times for all.  Over 

the forthcoming weeks we will be adding information, news, links, photos, videos etc. which we hope 

will update you on life in our wonderful school.  An important aspect of our new website is the addition 

of the Schools NI app, which will give you access to our school news, calendar events and letters, 

via your phone or tablet.  As all important notifications will now be made through this app, it is vital 

that you install it as soon as possible and encourage others to do so. The app is available on both 

Apple and Android devices.  Please feel free to share with other parents and friends of St. Joseph’s. 

 

To install the app, open www.stjosephspsederney.com (on your phone or tablet) and click the 

‘Download App’ button that appears at the top of the screen. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Mr L. Monaghan 

Principal 

http://www.stjosephspsederney.com/
http://www.stjosephspsederney.com/

